
	

17 March 2016 

“Let Us Shine” 
 
 

Dear Good Hopers & friends, 

“Let Us Shine” will light up The HK Academy of Performing Arts Concert Hall with heart-warming melodies to all who can really SEE 
through music.  

Good Hope Singers will share the stage with visually impaired singers to perform in “Let Us Shine”, a charity concert to raise funds to 
purchase piano books especially written for the visually impaired for donation to the Hong Kong Society for the Blind and to Ebenezer 
School.  

Come join us, hear, feel and SEE music with your hearts. 

 

Kind regards, 

Pauline Chung 
Chair, Good Hope Singers 

 

 


